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 Dear Parents, 

 As you prepare for your son’s or daughter’s Summer Break I’d like to remind you that 
 they should still read daily. Reading is the gateway to academic success! 

 I have chosen the book entitled;  Charlie and the Chocolate Factory  . Students are to 
 write a book report after reading. The book report should include the following:  Title, 
 Author, Copyright date, Illustrator, Setting, Characters, and the Main Idea along 
 with other important details.  The book is available from Amazon in paperback form for 
 $5.63. If you choose you can download the book via Kindle for $7.99. 

 The book report should be written on loose leaf paper. It should also include a cover 
 page. Upon their return to school students should bring their book report to school. 

 Do have a safe, enjoyable and productive summer break!! 

 Cordially, 

 Ms. Harrigan 
 Teacher-3rd Grade 

 Educated, Prepared, Connected in Faith 


